





The Patton Family

Dear Pastor and Church Family,

During this month, we did not travel as we were preparing for the arrival of our baby boy! James Landon Patton arrived on May 12, 2021. Marissa and Landon are both doing well. God blessed our family with a safe delivery. Landon is growing strong. Thank you all for your prayers these past few months. God has blessed us beyond measure.

On May 23, Landon attended his first church service. We dedicated him to the Lord with both Marissa's parents and my parents present. We sang as a family and then had a time of prayer for Landon at the altar. We are thankful for a godly heritage!

We are now preparing for our start of full time deputation. We will be making our way out to the west coast in less than two weeks. Our plan is to travel through churches in California, Washington, and Oregon for the remainder of the summer.

Please pray that God will give us protection on the roads. Continue to pray that we will raise more support and be a blessing to the churches we pass through.

Serving the <u>lor</u>d with Gladness,

Mathan, Marissa and <u>lan</u>don Patton



